
 

From the Pastor                                         August 2, 2020 
 

                             As we resume our Sunday 
School classes today may the Lord 
give direction and blessing to the 
teaching of His Word in each class.  
 We want every class to use 
good procedures as it relates to the 

COVID virus.  Be sure to sanitize the furniture in the room 
before leaving.  Teachers might consider stopping a few 
minutes early to attend to this matter.  On September 6th 
those who are to move up to another class will do so.     
        Please pray that this Bible study time will be a real lift 
to each person.  May God bless Sunday School once again! 
  

 
 

SOUL WINNING VISITATION will 
begin on Tuesday, August 4th, at 6:00 
p.m.  If another time is more suitable 

for you, please let us know and we 
will provide prospects, if needed.                                         

May we keep going after souls. 
 

 
 

DEACONS MEETING - Monday, August 
10th, at 6:30 pm...very important. 

 

 
 

FAITH CHRISTIAN ACADEMY is scheduled to 
begin classes on August 24th.  Much work is   
being done to be ready.  Pray for this vital              

ministry as we enter our 38th year. 
 

 

 

 



         REVIVAL PRAYING, the book by Scott Pauley, 
will be available for purchase tonight in the lobby.  
One of our ladies will be at the table, and the sug-
gested donation is $10.  This book is a great read 
and is a challenge to the individual desiring revival 
in his soul.         

       A limited number of books are available, so those folk who 
raised their hands a few months ago - indicating their interest 
in buying the book - should go by the table first.   
       If you prepaid, see Pastor for your book.  More books can 
be ordered, but they will be a little higher in price.  We will be 
stocking them in the bookstore in the future.  Pray for revival. 

 

 
 

We are LOOKING FORWARD to having Tim and 
Susan Vermaas with us in September.  Listen for 
upcoming special service dates.  Sister Susan was 

scheduled to speak at our ladies retreat which 
was canceled due to COVID-19.  The Vermaas 

family will be a real blessing! 
 

 

Stewardship Report 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   5,400.40 
Faith Promise .................        687.50 
Missions ..........................          90.00 
Friends of Faith .............          90.00 
Building Fund ................          40.00 
Miscellaneous .................          80.00 
                                                                                                                                  
 
 
 

TOTAL ........................... $  6,387.90 

Serving In The Nursery: 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Sunday Morning: 
Barbara Brooks/Myra Whitley 

 
Sunday Evening: 

Judy Berryman 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Melissa Marlowe 
Michele Harrington 

 


